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Clinical Laboratory Test Update 
Kappa:Lambda Free Light Chains 
 
 
On July 30, 2018 The University of Colorado Hospital will replace the 
instrument used for measuring Kappa:Lambda Free Light Chains in serum 
with a new instrument: The Binding Site Optilite.  
 
In anticipation of this change, from May 21 to July 30, testing requests will be 
completed on both the current instrument as well as on the new instrument.  
The new instrument’s result will be reported as a comment to allow for 
assessment of any patient specific variation in results from the different 
instruments.   
 
Concurrent testing will conclude on July 30, at which point the new reference 
ranges will be included. 
 
 
Please call Gregary Bocsi, DO at 720-848-7050   if you have any questions 
or visit our website at https://www.uchealth.org/professionals/uch-clinical-
laboratory/ for additional information.                                                                                                                         
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